## Frank Wisner Plaque



Location: Adjacent to the Yellin Gate entrance to the Bishop's Garden

The plaque is made of Buckingham, Virginia, green slate. It was designed by John E. Benson of Newport, Rhode Island. The plaque was installed in 1968 following a gift made in February 1966 towards the Bishop's Garden sprinkler system.

Mr. Wisner was Deputy Director of the Central Intelligence Agency. Mrs. Wisner was Chair of the All Hallows Guild Garden Committee.

Inscription:

In Memory of
Frank Gardiner Wisner
1909 – 1965
Sprinkling System